
Gentet, Matthias 

From: 
Sent 2zJs:y ,n214 Ices 
To: Nanning 
Subject Planning Appiication Consultation - ref 2014/4321/P 

Dear Karen Scarisbrick, 

I wrote some fulsome remarks in respect of associated Planning Application Consultation ref 
2014/2866/P in, I think, May 2014. I'd be grateful if you would transfer those comments to this 
new, revised, Planning Application. 

My computer is hors de combat, as am I to a lesser extent, and this copy and paste job is too 
much for my smartphone and me at present! 

Many thanks in anticipation, 

Lester May 
Director 
Reachview Management Company 

24 Reachview Close 
Camden Town 
London NW1 0Th' 


